
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Tate B. Castleton, Principal  

Date:  August 2, 2022 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
HES REGISTRATION AUGUST 3-4: We held registration on Wednesday, August 3rd and Thursday, August 
4th from 9:00 a.m. to 7 p.m. Prior to registration, the number of incoming kindergarten students we had 
registered was 58, but we are hopeful more will enroll during registration.  
 

 
 
 
 
 



HES OPEN HOUSE: We will hold our Open House on Thursday, August 18th from 4:00-8:00 p.m.  
 

 
 
 
 



HES PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT CALENDAR 2022-2023: Below is the tentative professional 
development calendar for Homedale Elementary School. Note: We are excited for the return of family 
nights (STEAM Night, Math Night, Reading Night, etc.) this year, if conditions allow!  
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
August 15th  Opening District/Building Meetings 
August 16th  New Staff Orientation 
August 18th  District-wide Open Houses 
August 22nd  First Day of School 
September 5th  NO SCHOOL – Labor Day 
September 9th  Staff In-Service  


